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MARKET SQUARE RENEWAL ADVISORY PANEL

Meeting Notes

February 16th, 2012

5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

(Room C-10, Tom Davies Square)


Present:
Councillor Frances Caldarelli



Councillor Terry Kett



Darren Stinson, GSDC


Mary Bedowski, 2011 Indoor Vendor



Christine Koltun, 2011 Indoor Vendor



Daniel Mainville, 2011 Outdoor Vendor 



Allison Muckle, 2011 Outdoor Vendor



Jan Browning, Downtown Sudbury BIA



Christian Howald, Citizen



Jeff Huska, Citizen


Wendy Watson, Citizen

Staff:

Jason Ferrigan, Senior Planner



Eleethea Savage, Business Development Officer



Kelli Sheppard, Communications Officer



Carly Gasparini, CAO’s Office

Regrets:
Councillor Dave Kilgour


John Arnold, DVDC


Ian Wood, Director of Economic Development



Welcome:
The Chair welcomed the Panel.

Meeting Purpose:
The Chair explained that the purpose of the meeting was to review the draft vision, identify possible locations for the market and confirm the site evaluation criteria.
Meeting Notes:

The Chair presented the notes from the February 8, 2012 Meeting and invited 



comments.  No comments were provided.
Draft Vision:
J.Ferrigan presented the first draft vision for the new market, indicating that it is informed by the public opinion poll results and panel discussions to date (see attached).  The Panel discussed the first draft and suggested several improvements.  The draft will be revised and shared at the next meeting.  It was noted that the draft is a “work in progress” that will continue to evolve as the Panel continues its work.
Possible Locations:
J. Ferrigan presented the possible sites for the new market identified in the Fall of 2011 (see attached).  The Panel discussed these and other possible sites, and identified three sites for consideration:
1. Municipal Parking Facility north of Sudbury Community Arena.

2. CPR-VIA Rail Station Site on Elgin Street.

3. Municipal Parking Facility south of the former St. Joseph Hospital.

The Panel also suggested that the lands along Notre Dame Avenue be reviewed to identify any city-owned sites.

Evaluation Criteria:
J.Ferrigan presented the site evaluation criteria.  The Panel discussed and confirmed the criteria.  The Panel suggested that cost, ability to complete in time for 2013 operating season and synergies with surrounding uses, be added as criteria.

Wrap up and next steps: The meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm.
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